[District Letterhead]

[DATE]
[NAME]
[STREET ADDRESS]
[CITY, STATE, ZIP]
Dear [NAME]:
Thank you for your interest in [NAME OF SCHOOL]! At this time we regret to inform you that your School of Choice application has not been approved for the following reason:

□ Disciplinary Reasons.
        Students who for disciplinary reasons have been suspended, expelled or otherwise released or excluded from their resident school district during the preceding two years or were convicted of a felony will not qualify for this program.


□ Cap level at choice school district has been reached.
        The district held a random draw for the openings available and has met the limit of the nonresident pupils it may accept in a grade level, a school, or a specific program for this Limited Schools of Choice period.
Non-Acceptance cannot be based on any discriminatory reason. According to the Michigan Department of Education, “A district may not grant or refuse enrollment based on age, except in the case of an applicant for a program not appropriate for his/her age. A district may not grant or refuse enrollment based upon religion, race, color, national origin, sex, height, weight, marital status or athletic ability, or, generally, in violation of any state or federal law prohibiting discrimination. A district may not refuse enrollment to a student eligible for special education programs and services, unless the application is under Section 105c and there is no written agreement with the district of residence. Special education programs and services are not considered ‘special programs’ under Section 105 or 105c. A district may refuse to enroll an applicant who has been suspended within the preceding two years or who has ever been expelled.”
If you have any questions or concerns about the Schools of Choice process, or about the district please do not hesitate to contact [NAME] at [NUMBER].

Sincerely,

[NAME]
[TITLE]
